
Moore About Triton College – July 2024 Edition 

 

Dear Campus Community, 
 

I hope this message finds you well and enjoying the summer season. While our campus remains 

active with summer coursework and activities, we will soon be turning our attention to the upcoming 
academic year. With that, I am delighted to invite you to join me for breakfast and a campus staff 
meeting, where we will come together to connect, share important updates and initiatives, and set 
the stage for another year of excellence and growth. 
Date: Friday, August 2, 2024 
Time: 8:00a.m. – 10:00 a.m. 
Location: Student Center Cafeteria (B Building) 
 
Your attendance and participation are vital as we start the new academic year with a shared sense 
of purpose. Please take a moment now to add the campus meeting to your calendar and include a 
note to wear your favorite Triton College Apparel. 
 
For our faculty, you are welcome to attend however, I will speak to you during our August 
workshops. 
 
Looking forward to connecting with all of you! 
 

With appreciation, 
President Moore 
 

   

 

  

 


